
313 U. St., nw 
Washington, J.C. 
November 16, 1942 

Dear Max, 

Last fAigust 15, when tere had been some de )y in paying me, A wrote 
that n the future it would be understood in  adVanoe that 1 Was to be paid 
witht n the week following billtng. Consequently, I am at a loss to 
understand why 1 haven't had a check or even beard from you since 
last Month. 

I submitted my first bill on the 24th of last month, and on the 28th. 
I billed you for the balance. The total is $47.76. 

Under our agreement I should be been "aid for the f'irnt bill by the 
31st z_nd for the second bill by the 7th at the latest. 

I wrote you on the 8th. ebout this and yol:hrven't even ansvered. 

ks you know, Max, I dont like this kind of business. Please nut the 
horsing around and ray me right away.,i 

eincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


